
The new Beechwood was honored as the nursing home
of the month in the McGraw-Hill Magazine, Modern

Nursing Home of May 1971, for excellence in
architectural design and functional planning.  Among
its features are light switches within reach from a
wheel chair, electric-eye doors between lounge and
patio, hand rails throughout the entire building, special
bathing facilities and safety devices.  Each room has its
own clothes closet and lavatory and each floor a large
lounge area and adjoining nurses station.  A well
equipped physical therapy room operates five days a
week, and an activities room is the center for crafts,
occupational therapy, and occasional wiener roasts
around a glowing hearth fire.  Modern offices, kitchen,
dining rooms and laundry complete the interior.

People
The wide diversity in Beechwood residents over the years
has shown that chronic disabling disease respect no age,
class, or disposition.

Among those forced by disability to abandon their careers
are a university professor, and air force veteran, an
astronomer with the space administration, several nurses
and teachers, a metallurgist, a machinist, an interior
designer, a medical student, a professional boxer.  Others,
handicapped since childhood, have never known a vocation.

In its early period the Home accepted anyone with an
incurable disease who could testify to his respectable
character, the only exception being those with tuberculosis.
It soon proved that the Home could not properly care for
patients whose primary diagnoses were heart disease,
cancer, and epilepsy, and by 1909 these were directed

elsewhere.  Blind applicants were excluded if Clovernook
Home could offer them training and rehabilitation.
Beechwood has always co-operated closely with Drake and
Veterans Hospitals.

Today’s residents are chiefly diagnosed with multiple
sclerosis, cerebral palsy, rheumatoid arthritis, diabetes,
stroke, birth defects, and Parkinson’s disease.  There are 42
women and 28 men, with an age span from 25 to 98 years.  

Children and Adolescents were among the residents in the
days when poliomyelitis was the dread disease of the young.
One of the Home’s earliest residents was Charles Raynor, a
boy of ten when he entered the Home in 1893, mute and
paralyzed as a result of polio.  He remained until his death
56 years later.  The 1893 admission fee of $100 was the only
amount ever paid for his care.  At the opposite end of the
age spectrum was Frank R. Miller, who was admitted at the
venerable age of 104.

There were notables on the roster too, among them John
Cleves Symmes Harrison, a great grandson of the ninth
president of the United States, General William Henry
Harrison, and a great great grandson of John Cleves
Symmes, one of the founders of Cincinnati.  He was a
resident for eighteen years until his death in 1945 at the age
of 88.  Miss Harriet Webb, identified in early records as a
cousin of Abraham Lincoln; entered the first Home in Mt.
Auburn and celebrated a thirty-fifth anniversary with the
Beechwood family before her death.  One of the founders of
the Home and its third president, Mrs. Ella N. LeBoutillier,
returned as a resident to Beechwood, where she lived for
five years until her death.

For a copy of our history booklet, please contact

Judy Sandquist at JSandquist@beechwoodhome.com

or call her at 513-321-2674.
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It was a wonderful year at
The Beechwood Home.  As
we reflect on the many
events of the past year, I
wish to thank each of the
members of the Board of
Trustees for their time, talent
and treasure.  Many people
have given so much to our
organization. I also wish to
extend my most sincere
thanks to our CEO Patti
Clark and her fine staff for
their outstanding dedication
and commitment to the

Home throughout the year.  Together as a team, we all strived
toward the same common goal of ensuring that the Beechwood
Home continues to be a leader in the health care and wellness of
adults with incurable, chronic, and disabling conditions, while at
the same time, maintaining a home-like, personalized
environment for our residents.  

During the year, the Long Range Planning Committee continued
to look at new avenues to raise funds for The Beechwood Home.
Our Friends of Beechwood Annual Campaign, 2013 Annual
Sporting Clays, Benevolent Pathway, 2013 Celebratory Evening

– Honoring Rich & Debbie Oliver, and many foundations all
helped us reach our financial goals. Our Beechwood Home
Foundation continues to support us as well. The Beechwood
Home is in great shape! 

The fiscal health of the Home continues to be great.  Expenses
were cut this year, and the overall budget for 2013 had a
favorable outcome.  Our fund raisers were very successful and
enjoyed by all that attended.  We continue to receive generous
grants, gifts, and donations from many different sources. 

In summary, 2013 was a very good year for the Beechwood
Home.  The Board and the leadership team of the Home worked
hard to move Beechwood forward and continue to allow our
residents to live in a home-like, resident-centered environment.
Again, I wish to thank all of you for your dedication and
support.  As we look forward to 2014, I know the Beechwood
Home will be well served under your thoughtful guidance.

Respectfully Submitted,

Adele M. Craft
Board President 2013

The Beechwood Home Presidents Report 2013

Hosted Senator Shannon Jones here at the
Beechwood Home and spent time sharing
our uniqueness;

Established multiple relationships with
House and Senate Representatives;

Successful 2013 Gala honoring Mr. and Mrs.
Richard Oliver at the 21C Museum Hotel;

Third Annual Block Party featuring Soul Pocket; Third  successful  Shoot for Beechwood Home at
Elk Creek Hunt Club;

Brick’s-r-Us dedicated and implemented a
program for the Benevolent Pathway, currently
55 bricks have been purchased and dedicated;

A Few Highlights of 2013:



I have always dreamed of working in the medical world.  I had a nephew who battled huge
challenges and another who faces them daily.  The Beechwood Home provides me with the
opportunity to live out that dream by serving those who are challenged with debilitating diseases.  

As I begin my journey here, I have had the great pleasure of meeting many wonderful people
already.  The residents and staff have been welcoming and have made me feel right at home! The
positive energy that surrounds me each day is an extra benefit.

I have spent most of my career in fundraising and many years in planned giving.  I have worked for
a religious order of women and for a private high school.  Both places have been stepping stones to
where I am today.  

Giving back, saying thank you, paying it forward – all of these phrases  mean the same thing, namely, that we are grateful for what we,
or someone we love, has received, and we want to make a difference in someone’s life.  How can you do that?  Simply add The
Beechwood Home to your estate plans.  There are many “vehicles” to make that happen and a very easy one is to make a bequest to
The Beechwood Home of Cincinnati, Ohio in your will.  It costs you nothing during your lifetime, but it will make a huge difference
to someone in the future!   

I am very happy to talk with you about any gift you may want to make to Beechwood.  There are many different types of planned gifts
that offer opportunities for you to help provide a high level of care designed to improve the quality of life of our residents.

Come and experience Beechwood!   We will welcome you!

Judy Sandquist
Development Officer

It is with great pleasure that we present to you the 2nd newsletter.  This year we celebrated our
123rd anniversary.  Over 123 years ago on Saunders and Bigelow Street, a small group of
concerned citizens acted on their heartfelt passion and opened the doors to special Cincinnatians.
It is now 2014 and The Beechwood Home, now located on Pogue Avenue, flourishes from its
dedicated staff, family, Friends of Beechwood, Board of Trustees, Foundation and others who
quietly believe in the Mission, Vision and Core Values.  The Beechwood Home continues to be
one of two facilities in the United States that specializes in such a unique neurological disease
population of residents. Through the efforts of Friends of Beechwood since 1890, this special
place has been the home for hundreds of residents with diseases such as Multiple Sclerosis,
Huntington’s, Lou Gehrig’s, Cerebral Palsy, Parkinson’s, Stroke, Brain and Spinal Cord injuries
and many other rare but debilitating neurological diseases. 

Today we continue to meet the needs of families in our community and in other areas of the
United States.  We continue to be one of two licensed Long Term Care Facilities that are highly
populated with young adults, male and female, with a neurological type disease.  Over the years
we have excelled in state and local surveys, and have maintained a Five Star Rating.  We have
added services, new activities and experiences for our residents and many of their families.  The
number of clients that are on our waiting list continues to grow and seldom do we have an empty
room for long.

Fiscal year 2013 was another very successful year for The Beechwood Home.  We know that our
accomplishments would not be possible without the brave families that allow us to be part of
their extended family and journey through the next chapter of their lives.  The support of our
community that started over 123 years ago, our founders, our Board of Trustees, The Beechwood
Home Foundation, Friends of Beechwood, Grantors of Foundations , staff and families have
allowed us to have a special place in this community to support  a need that is very unique.

Patricia A. Clark
Chief Executive Officer

BEECHWOOD HOME 2014

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Mr. William Baechtold 

Mr. Samuel Bortz 

Mrs. Adele Craft 

Ms. Donna de Graaf 

Dr. Igor Dumbadze 

Mr. Gregory French 

Mr. Vere Gaynor 

Mr. James Gibbs 

Mrs. Virginia Gross 

Mr. Grant Hesser 

Mrs. Mary Ann Meanwell 

Mr. Richard Moore 

Mr. Carson Morey 

Mrs. Kathye Nippert 

Mrs. Audre Sedacca 

Dr. Linda Workman 

Officers of the Board

President – Mr. Timothy Toft

Vice President – Mr. Richard Oliver

Treasurer – Ms. Cynthia Flick

Recording Secretary – Mr. David Osborn

Member at Large – Mr. Thomas Brennan
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CEO’s Report 2013

From The Desk

Of The Development Office



We Sincerely Thank our Generous Donors

2013 Grants

Wheelchair Program

A.T. Folger, Jr.-Lowe Simpson Fund of the Greater Cincinnati Foundation
Chemed Foundation

General Electric Employees' Community Service Fund
Interact for Health

Samuel Malcolm Levy Wheelchair Fund
Eric B. Yeiser Family Foundation

General

Dayton Foundation Depository, Inc., Dr. David Tondow
The Feltrup Foundation, Peggy M.F. Jackson and William B. Jackson

The Oliver Family Foundation
John and Susan Tew Fund of The Greater Cincinnati Foundation

Activities

Blanche M. and Herbert A. Metzger Memorial Fund
The John Hauck Foundation

Therapeutic Recreational Activities Program

The Cincinnati Foundation for the Aged
The Walter and Sophie English Charitable Fund of the Cambridge Charitable Foundation

J & R Coordinating Services, Inc
Agnes Nordloh Charitable Trust

The John A. Schroth Family Charitable Trust
The Wyler Family Foundation

Safety and Security

The Kroger Company Foundation
The Louise Taft Semple Foundation

The Spaulding Foundation

Shut-In Luncheon

The Greater Cincinnati Foundation
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2013 Friends of Beechwood

Mr. & Mrs. Frank W. Allen, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert D.H. Anning 
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Armstrong 
Rev. & Mrs. L. Warren Ashley, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Oliver Baily 
Ms. Carol Barbeito 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Beech III 
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne E. Beimesch
Mr. Steven Benjamin 
Mr. & Mrs. Mario H. Boiardi 
Ms. Martha Bolognini 
Dr. Leon Boothe 
Mr. Michael Branam 
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Breen 
Ms. Stacey Breidinger

and Mr. Robert Sullivan
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Brennan 
Ms. Susan Brennan 
Mr. Thomas Brinkman 
John & Dawson Bullock 
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Bullock 
Ms. Ann Bunis 
Mr. Joseph Burke 
Ms. Elizabeth Burress 
Ms. Jinja Cales 
Dr. George M. Callard 

and Mrs. Linda S. Callard
Mr. Anthony Carlisle
Ms. Patricia Clark
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clauder 
Mr. Steve Claus 
Dr. & Mrs. John Cohen 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Cole 
Mr. Paul Collins 
Mrs. Doris Combs 
Ms. Janice Connelly 
Mrs. Carol V. Conners 
Mr. & Mrs. John R. Couzins, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Craft 
Mr. Donald J. Dickinson 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Dimling 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Dohrmann 
Mr. & Mrs. Darrell Dunaway 
Ms. Maggie Elder 

Mr. & Mrs. Jim & Mary Espelage 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Ferris 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas L. Finn 
Mrs. Eula Flynn 
Dr. Salem Foad 
Mr. Gregory French designated

donation from National Academy
of Elder Law Attorneys

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Galluzzo 
Ms. Susanne Geier 
Mr. & Mrs. Jon T. Gimpel 
Mr. John Goering 
Mr. Joseph Green 
Mrs. Judy Green 
Matt, Fiona, Meg & Dexter Green
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F Grimes, Jr. 
Mr. Thomas Grote 
Mr. & Mrs. Antonio Guerrero 
Mr. Virginius C. Hall 
Ms. Joann Harmeyer 
Dr. Rae E. Hartman 
Mrs. Sarah Herp 
Mr. & Mrs. Grant V. Hesser 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Hine 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Hogan 
The Homan Foundation 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Homlar 
Mrs. Amanda Hood 
Mr. William Hronek 
Huntington's Disease Society of

America, Ohio Valley Chapter 
Ms. Diana Hyman 
Estate of Melinda K. Jacob
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Jagodzinski 
Mrs. Laurita Johnson 
Mrs. Edna Brinkley Jones 
Mr. & Mrs. J. Martin Karpen 
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Kearney 
Ms. Marjorie Kuck 
Mrs. Anne Ingalls Lawrence
Mr. & Mrs. Reed Leonard 
Mr. & Mrs. James Lesch 
Liberty Mutual Foundation Match/

Liberty Employee Donations
Mr. & Mrs. Gregg Ludwig 

Mr. & Mrs. Sherman Lynem 
Mr. & Mrs. George B. Maggini 
Ms. Debbie McDaniel 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael McGraw 
Mrs. Mary Ann Meanwell 
Messer Construction
Rev. & Mrs. James Metzger 
Mr. Elwood S Michaels 
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Millett 
Mrs. Ann Monroe 
Ms. Alicia Moore 
Mr. &  Mrs. Richard Moore 
Dr. & Mrs. Steven Morgan 
Mrs. Marjorie Motch 
Mrs. Janet Murphy 
Ms. Megan Nichols 
Ms. Regina Nieb 
Ms. Dorothy Nieman 
The Oliver Family Foundation 
Ms. Linda Orlich
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Osborn 
Mrs. Madalyn Owens 
Mr. Timothy Owens 
Mr. & Mrs. David Y. Palmer 
Mrs. Mary Lou Palmer 
Mr. & Mrs. William Palmer 
Mr. & Mrs. David Parlin 
Mr. & Mrs. C. Richard Paulsen 
Mr. & Mrs. J. James Pearce 
Mrs. Sherrilyn Peck 
Dr. & Mrs. Jerome A. Planchard 
Mr. Kurt Poppe 
Ms. Suzie Poulin 
Ms. Doreen Quinn 
Rev. & Mrs. George L. Reed 
Mr. & Mrs. Ferd Remenowsky 
Mr. Theodore Robinson 
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Rodes 
Mr. William Rowe 
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffery R. Rush 
Mrs. Anna L. Saylor 
Mr.  & Mrs. Denny Schneider 
Mr. Kenneth Schoettmer 
Dr. & Mrs. Carl Sedacca 

Dr. Donna Shambley-Ebron 
Mr. Chase Shiels
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Shiels 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis R. Shiels 
Mr. & Mrs. Luc Sicotte
Skilled Staffing Solutions 
Mr. & Mrs. Barry M. Smyth 
Mr. Richard Spear 
Speedway LLC in Honor of

Mr. Joseph Burke
Mr. Greg Stefani 
Mr. Richard A. Stewart 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Stith 
Ms. Harriet Geraci Stockland 
Mr. & Mrs. James F. Sunderhaus 
Mrs. Delle Ernst Taylor 
Ms. Emily Todd 
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy C. Toft
Mr. Donald Tolle 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Trautmann 
Mr. Dale Ullum 
United Way of Greater Cincinnati

directed by Mr. and Mrs. Larry Sheakley
Mr. & Mrs. James Vance 
Dr. Stan Wacksman 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard E. Wagner 
The Warrington Foundation 
Mr. & Mrs. Chad Way 
Dr. Cheryl Webb 
Ms. Betty Weber 
Mr. Dick Weiland 
Mr. Vernon Weller 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Welty 
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Wessels 
Mrs. Bonnie Wetterer 
Mr. & Mrs. Joe White 
The Williams Foundation 
Mr. & Mrs. Gene M. Wilson 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Wood 
Woodward Family

Charitable Foundation 
Dr. Linda Workman 
Mr.  John Yacenich 
Mr. & Mrs. Eric B. Yeiser 
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2013 Celebratory Evening
Honoring Rich and Debbie
Oliver Sponsors

Sponsor of Promise
Bahl & Gaynor Investment Counsel

Sponsor of Hope
Western & Southern Financial Group

Sponsor of Strength
Lee & Shannon Carter
Graydon Head
Kirk’s Natural
Mr. & Mrs. John C. Oliver and Family
Osborn Rohs Williams & Donohoe
PNC
Dr. Carl and Mrs. Audre Sedacca
Skilled Care Pharmacy
The Richard H. Sutphin Family

Sponsor of Comfort
Cincinnati Parks Foundation
Mrs. Patricia Clark-Vierling &

Mr. Lance Vierling
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Craft
Cornerstone Insurance and Financial

Services, Mr. Dennis Shiels
Mr. & Mrs. Edward E. Dohrmann
Mr. & Mrs. James R. Gibbs
Mr. John B. Goering
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Flick
Johnson Investment Counsel
Mellott & Mellott, P.L.L.
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Michalek
Mr. & Mrs. H. Nicholas Ragland III
Mr. & Mrs. J. David Rosenberg
Sheakley
Mr. & Mrs. Abbot Thayer
UBS Financial Services
U.S. Bank
Ms. Geraldine B. Warner
Dr. Linda Workman & Mr. Steven Cochran
Mr. Timothy Zimmerman &
Dr. Tamela Zimmerman

Sponsor of Care
Mr. Paul Collins
Dr. & Mrs. Rodney Geier
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Hatfield
Ms. Margaret Lafley
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Owens
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffery Rush
Dr. Thomas Seward
Mr. John Shepherd
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Toft
U.S. Bank Client Reserve
Smith, Beers, Yunker and Company
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen G. Vollmer
Mr. Will Vollmer

Sponsor of Support
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Applegate, III
Dr. George M. Callard &

Mrs. Linda S. Callard
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Davis
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Dewitt
Mrs. Donna De Graaf
Mr. Thomas Grote
Mr. & Mrs. Don Hinkley
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas Kiefhaber
Mr. & Mrs. Mercer Reynolds
Mrs. Melody Sawyer Richardson
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Scallan 
Mr. Richard Weiland 
Mr. & Mrs. William Weyand

Ticket(s)
Mr. and Mrs. Robert D.H. Anning
Mr. & Mrs. John Armstrong
Mr. & Mrs. Oliver Baily

Ms. Christine Barrett
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Beech, III
Mr. & Mrs. John A. Bentley
Mr. Fritz Berghausen
Ms. Chelsey Bieser
Mr. Samuel Bortz
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Brennan
Ms. Abbey Brockman
Dr. & Mrs. Rob Caldemeyer
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Cone
Mr. and Mrs. William Coleman
Mrs. Jodelle Crosset
Mr. & Mrs. Troy DeBord
Ms. Maggie Elder
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Esselen
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory French
Ms. Nancy Gilligan
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Govert
Mr. & Mrs. John Gross
Mr. & Mrs. John Hassan
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Head, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Heekin, III
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Heekin
Mr. & Mrs. William Heffner
Dr. & Mrs. Heidt
Mr. & Mrs. William Higgins
Mr. & Mrs. Doug Hynden
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Jones
Dr. & Mrs. Alfred Kahn
Mrs. Christina Kohnen
Mr. Kyle Lehr
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Leggett
Dr. & Mrs. John Leibold
Mr. & Mrs. Len Marek
Mr. & Mrs. Scott McIntire
Mr. & Mrs. Stuart McLean
Mrs. Mary Ann Meanwell
Mrs. Rodger Miller
Mrs. Patricia Misrach
Mr. & Mrs. William Morgan
Ms. Elodie Murphy
Mrs. Katherine Murphy
Ms. Linda Muskamp
Mrs. Jill Nelson
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Nippert
Ms. Melissa Norton
Mr. John Chadwick Oliver, II
Ms. Mary Ran
Mrs. Megan Randolph
Ms. Bonnie Rebhun
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Rouse
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Ritch
Mr. John Ruthven
Ms. Wellen W. Boswell Schiefer
Mr. & Mrs. Lyle Schmidt
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Seward
Ms. Katie Shelander
Mr. & Mrs. Clark Sole
Mr. & Mrs. David Strasser
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Terrill
Mrs. Ann Vierling
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Vollmer
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Vollmer
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Vollmer
Mr. & Mrs. Jordan Weidner
Mr. W. Joseph Williams, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. James Zimmerman

Donations
Aglamesis Bro’s Ice Cream and Candy
Ms. Sarah Applegate
Mr. James Arnett
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Baldwin
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Beck
Ms. Sara Breiel
Mr. & Mrs. Keith Carlson
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Davidow
Ms. Katherine Fitton Mancera

Mr. & Mrs. John Frank
Ms. Susanne Geier
Mr. & Mrs. Jon T. Gimpel
Ms. Madeleine Gordon
Mrs. Denice Hertlein
Mr. & Mrs. David Hill
Dr. & Mrs. Edmund Jones
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Knueven
Mrs. Judith Mitchell
Ms. Marjorie Motch
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Mulhauser
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Off
Mrs. Mary Lou Palmer
Mr. &  Mrs. J. James Pearce
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Price
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Schulhoff
Dr. Clifford Shultz
Mrs. Joanne Sloneker
Mr. & Mrs. Sean Smyth
Mr. Greg Stefani
Dr. & Mrs. John Tew, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Thomas
Ms. Marshall Tucker
Mr. Dan Wittten
Mr. Lewis Woolsey
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Woolsey

Donations of Time /Supplies
Buskin Bakery
Mr. Dennis Buttelworth
All Occasions
Poeme & Ms. Kristen Folzenlogen
Mrs. Katherine Jarnigo
Mrs. Caroline Sutphin
Mrs. Josie Thayer
Mrs. Molly Vollmer

Donation of Auction Items
Mr. Lee Czerwonka
Mr. Willie Carden, Cincinnati Parks

Foundation 
The Richter & Phillips Company
Mr. Grant Hesser
Mr. Kevin Dern, Dewey's Pizza
Mr. W. Joseph Williams, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Nippert 
Mrs. Mary Ann Meanwell 

2013 Annual Clay Shoot
Patrons

Cart Sponsor
Messer Construction

Shell and Ammunition
Sponsor
Kirk’s Castile

Gold Sponsor
Western and Southern Financial Group

Silver Sponsor
PNC Bank
The Williams Family

Awards Sponsor
Cornerstone Insurance & Financial

Services, Mr. Dennis Shiels

Food Sponsor
US Foodservice

Hat Sponsor
EMS Group

Raffle Sponsor
Johnson Investment Counsel

Target Sponsor
Sheakley

Station Sponsor
Bahl and Gaynor Investment Counsel
Cincinnati Bell
Cincinnati Central Credit Union

Mr. & Mrs. Terry and Adele Craft
Dial One Security, Inc.
Gibbs Insurance Associates
Graydon Head
Hellmann Lumber Co.
LCS
McQuay
Medication Managers, Mr. Craig Stiens
Mercedes-Benz of West Chester
Mr. Richard Moore
Point Blank Range & Gunshop
RehabCare
Thyssenkrupp
TW Telecomm
UBS, The Carter Brown Group
UBS, Jim Robinson
US Bank

Teams & Shooters
Anchor Properties
Belcan
Mr. Samuel Bortz
Mr. Andrew Brendamour
Mr. Harry Brown
Mr. Kevin Brown
Mr. Nathan Burky
Camery Hensley
CenterBank
Mr. Robert Conger
CTL Aerospace Inc.
Mr. Joshua Gentry
Mr. William Heffner
Mellott & Mellott, P.L.L.
Mr. Richard Oliver
Mr. David Osborn
Dave Parlin
Peck, Hannaford & Briggs Co.
Mr. Daniel Shiels
Nelson Stark
Mr. Dave Staun
Turner Construction 
Mr. Lance Vierling
Mr. John Ward

Donations
AAA Allied Group Inc.
Mr. James Arnett
Bluegrass Kesco
Mr. John Jagodzinski
John and Amy Linz
Mr. Timothy Owens
Seneca Medical
Stefani Landscaping Inc.
Mr. Timothy Zimmerman

Memorial Gifts
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Alig
Mr. Bala Ambati
Ms. Rosemary Bauer
Ms. Joan Ann Becker
Beckman Weil Shepardson LLC
Mr. & Mrs. John Biedenkopf
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Binzer
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Blackmore, III
Mr. & Mrs. David Bolte
Ms. Lynne Briggs
Mr. & Mrs. Angelo Caminiti
Ms. Elizabeth Carter
Ms. Marie Casna
Mr. & Mrs. Franklin Cory
Mr. & Mrs. John Cosgrove
Mr. and Mrs. George Croog
Mrs. Jodelle Crosset
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dinerman
Mr. & Mrs. Jim & Mary Espelage
Mr. & Mrs. Marty Farmer
Mr. & Mrs. George Fee
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Fleming
Ms. Margaret Floetker

Mr. Ty Foster
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Fryer
Dr. and Mrs. Rodney Geier
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Gilliam
Mrs. Judy Green
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Greiwe
Mr. Thomas Grote
Mrs. Donald R. Gurney
Dr. and Mrs. Heidt, Jr.
Ms. Carol J. Henggeler
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Hoffrogge
Mrs. William B. Jackson III
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Johnston
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Johsephson
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Kamm
Ms. Eva Kielcz
Mr. Peter Koch
Ms. Mary Koepfle
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Kowzan
Jerry and Pam Lampe
Mr. & Mrs. Skip Lancaster
Mr. & Mrs. Myra & Jim Lauber
Mr. & Mrs. James Lesch
Ms. Sharon Lesch
Ms. Darlene Letteral
Long, Schaefer & Company, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Louiso
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin McCarren
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Menninger
Mr. Neil Mills
Mrs. Patricia Misrach
Mrs. Mary Ann Moeggenberg
Mr. Douglas Montgomery
Ms. Dorthy Morris
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Motz
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Murphy
Ms. Regina Nieb
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Oblinger
Ms. Linda Orlich
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Parker
Ms. Ann Patty
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Phelan
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Phillips
Mrs. Bernice Pollack
Ms. Esther Pomeroy
Susan & David Pope
Mr. & Mrs. Sam Potter
Ms. Kathy Priest
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Quinn
Ms. Pauline Rieger
Ms. Elsie Rininger
Dr. & Mrs. Barry Ross
Ms. Denise Ruberg
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Salsitz
Mr. & Mrs. James Schneibel
Mr. & Mrs. James Schnur
Ms. Audrey Schnur
Mr. Kenneth Schoettmer
Mr. and Mrs. James Schwab
Mr. & Mrs. John and Ronnie Shore
Ms. Vicky Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Solway
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Staadeker
Mr. Dennis Stewart & Mr. Scott Stewart
Ms. Mary Sunderhaus
Ms. Brooke Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. Alton J. Thomas
Ms. Candice Trotter
Ms. Jane Victor
Ms. Sara Wacksman
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Ward
Mr. & Mrs.  Robert Wassler
Mrs. Bonita Weber
Mr. & Mrs. William Wesley
Mrs. Bonnie Wetterer
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Willing
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Young
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Zieverink

Every effort has been made to ensure the completeness and accuracy of this listing.
If there is an error, please notify Judy Sandquist at jsandquist@beechwoodhome.com or 513-321-2674, for inclusion in the next newsletter.
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Where there is a Will

there is a way!
This can mean different things to different people.  It may mean that
you are going to get that vacation you have been saving for; or
maybe you’re determined to get that job you have always wanted but
then again, it may mean it is time you make out your last will and
testament!  

Did you know that 65% of Americans do NOT have a will!  If you
are in that category you are missing the opportunity to specify
exactly what and to whom you want your assets to go and to decide
who would administer your estate.  By making a will you would do
your family a great service by providing them with a smooth
transition.

Preparing a will is not that complicated.  It is a legal document that
dictates what happens to your estate in the future.  It is wise to have
an attorney help you write it so that you can be sure that your estate
is handled properly.  Take the time to learn about the components of a
last will and testament and make sure yours is legally viable.  

Specific bequests are legacies left to named individuals or causes and
are made by designating a specific dollar amount, a particular asset or
a fixed percentage of your estate.  Speaking of leaving a legacy, the
Beechwood Home is a great cause and worthy of becoming a
beneficiary of your will.  As you have read throughout this newsletter,
the Beechwood Home makes an impact on the lives of the residents who live here.  They would not be able to live their lives as fully
and with the care that they deserve without the help of many.  You can make a difference. While making your estate plans, please
think of including the Beechwood Home!

o I have already listed The Beechwood Home in my will.

o I would like more information about leaving The Beechwood Home in my will.

Name: ________________________________________________________________________________________

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________

Phone: _______________________________________________________________________________________

Email: ________________________________________________________________________________________

Learn more about the ways and means in which you can contribute to our Home by visiting

www.beechwoodhome.org or contacting Judy Sandquist at jsandquist@beechwoodhome.com or 513-321-2674. 

Donate Online
Become a part of the

“Friends of Beechwood”

Beechwood Home is a Long Term Care Facility
committed to serving those who have a
neurological disease such as Multiple Sclerosis,
Huntington’s, Cerebral Palsy, Fredric’s Ataxia and
other diseases. Our goal for the home is to meet
the residents needs offering as much independence
and home like environment as we possibly can.

Yes, you really can help make a difference. Your
donation to Beechwood Home will give our
residents the gift of greater independence and
capability to maintain as much independence in
their time of disability. Support our mission and
make a difference in the lives of those touched by
serious illness and disease. Learn more about the
ways and means in which you can contribute to
our Home by visiting www.BeechwoodHome.org.

!

The Beechwood Home

2140 Pogue Avenue

Cincinnati, Ohio 45208

If you have already listed or are interested in more

information about leaving The Beechwood Home in

your will. Please fill out the form below and mail it to:



2140 Pogue Avenue

Cincinnati, Ohio 45208

www.BeechwoodHome.org
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SAVE THE DATE 
OCTOBER 25th, 2014
at the Cincinnati Country Club

The Beechwood Home’s Fall Gala

Honors

Dr. Carl and Mrs. Audre Sedacca 


